
Dear Spartan Families,
We hope this newsletter finds you
well and excited for another
wonderful week at our school!

 Thank you for being an essential
part of our learning community.
Your support and partnership make
a significant difference in our
students' lives.

Welcome Back to
the HILL!

Be Prepared
Respect
Accountability
Never Give Up
Discipline

NEWSLETTER

We have several exciting and
interactive projects ahead for
the year, including creating yourown superhero! Students will needtheir school-issued laptops or
personal laptops to participate
in class activities. Please
ensure your child comes preparedeach day.

Important
Announcements:

In this class we
follow our B.R.A.N.D


